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If you haven’t already, please download the MarvellousMe App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
After another busy week in school we are really looking forward to welcoming all the children back to school on 
Monday 8th March. A letter regarding our reopening was sent to parents on Thursday and is also available on 
the website or clicking on the link below. Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 
https://www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk/school-reopening-monday-8th-march-2021/   
Latest government information says that about 1 in 3 people with coronavirus do not have symptoms but can 
still pass it on to others.  School staff are continuing to take routine twice weekly COVID lateral flow tests.  From 
1st March 2021, if you are a parent/carer, or a member of a support bubble of a school aged child, you can also 
get a twice-weekly test.  Lateral flow tests can be obtained by collecting a home test kit from the nearest test 
centre or by ordering a home test using the link: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-lateral-flow-testing-for-households-and-bubbles-of-school-pupils-and-staff   
These tests are not for people with symptoms.   
I am looking forward to getting to know all the Fibbersley Family over the coming weeks.  I will be outside 
school every morning.  Please come along and say hello. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Kathryn Sugars. 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s 
communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first 
instance.  
If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 8th March - School opens to all pupils and devices to be returned to school (8th-12th March) 

Wednesday 17th March - Parent Consultation sessions via zoom (details to follow) 

Wednesday 31st March - Year 1 challenge visitor (details to follow)  

 

 

 

Remote learning and COVID-19 (see school website) 

All children are expected back in school on Monday.  Please contact the school office if your child will not be returning to 

school. 

yearone@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk yeartwo@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearthree@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk  yearfour@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
yearfive@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk   yearsix@fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 
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What’s happening at FPA?  
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The year 6 team would like to say a 

massive well done to all the 

children who have persevered with 

their remote learning and attended 

all Zoom sessions - we are looking 

forward to having all of year 6 back 

in school next week.  

Year 5-Logan for 

fantastic maths 

and Gabrielle for 

brilliant Zoom 

participation. 

 

http://stackoverflow.com/questions/25386776/how-to-read-zipped-xml-from-file-stream
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Our Fibbersley Stars from this week 

Well done to … 

RG Jacob & Lillie-Grace 2B Lily-Mae & Michael   3L 
Antony & Sophia   
 5S 

 

Zara & Lucy  

 

RH Rose & Amelia  2I  Brayden & Ashwina 4D Daisy & Grace C 5X Logan & Gabrielle 

R1A Emily & Simran  2S Maitreyi & Yuvraj. 4G  Karam & Connor 6H Simrat & Skye  

1B Imogen & Blaise 3D 
Ryan & William  

 4S 
 

Sofia S & Bobby 6Z Fran & Bree  

1W Kyan & Joshua 3H 

Well done to all the 
children.  Keep up the 
hard work. 

5B 
Isla & Ceyda B 

   

 

Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 


